
Coronavirus
All church activities, groups and

services are suspended until further
notice.

St Edmund’s Church is sorry that we
are unable to have any face to face

contact during the present pandemic

A Continuity Plan is being put into
place which will be put onto our

website 

www.st-edmunds.co.uk 

As a church and as your Rector, I am
here for you and will help in any way I

can.

Please contact me either through
email

revsarahcorry@gmail.com

or phone

01474 852265
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